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A site visit to the UoA Newmarket campus on 

Khyber Pass Rd has been organized for the 

NZISM on Wednesday 11 April.  We are limited 

to a maximum of 30 people, therefore please 

RSVP to Rob Powell r.powell@auckland.ac.nz 

without delay if you wish to attend (please state  

your name, contact number, email, organiza-

tion, and whether you need parking).  

Newmarket is where the UoA conducts research 

into heavy engineering and the tour will include 

visits to the Wind Tunnel Hall, Technical Services 

(the main fabrication workshop with fixed ma-

chinery and metal working facilities), the Fluids 

Research Hall, and Structures Test Laboratory 

(Earthquake test lab).  It is an ideal opportunity 

to see what is the practice behind a lot of engi-

neering theory, and delegates will also be able 

to see how risk assessments are applied in a 

practical way and how the University works with 

private enterprise in a commercial capacity. 

Given the limited amount of spaces available, 

we may need to be allocate a maximum of two 

people per organization. 

Times:  Arrive no later than 11.45am for sign in and safety brief.  Depart around 1.30 pm. 

Public transport. There is ample and easy public transport available to the Newmarket Campus. 

Please use it if you can. 

Parking. There is very limited car parking, and ample parking for bicycles. 

Dress. Delegates are requested to wear safety footwear, hi viz vests and hard hats during the 

visit.  As a minimum, closed toe shoes must be worn. 
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